
 

 

Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for 
Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

Notice 
Notice No: SNGGDCG/76 Date: 09/04/2024 
  
 

It is hereby notified that our college will remain closed on 10th April 2024 (Wednesday) and 
11th April 2024 (Thursday) on the occasion of Day before Eid-ul-Fitre and Eid-ul-Fitre 
respectively. 

 
  

 
-Sd/- 

Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 
Officer-in-Charge, 

Sister Nibedita Government General 
Degree College for Girls 

 


